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Interschool Cross  
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PUPIL FREE DAY  

TERM 3  

Friday 20 August 

Monday 23 August 

 

Liturgical Calendar 

Wednesday 11 August — 

Parent /Child  

Confirmation Workshop  

6.30pm in the  

School Hall 
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Term 3 

21 July 2021 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

St Mary's Primary School, as part of the Goldfields community, draws on the Spirit of 
the past and the gifts of the present as we share our Catholic Faith. 

The Christian values of trust, respect and love for God and one another are 
nurtured within the whole person as they grow to their fullest potential. 
Our school endeavours to create a learning environment that will enable  

students to meet the  challenges of the future. 

From the Principal’s desk 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Welcome  

Welcome back to Term Three. The children all seem happy to be back with their friends despite the rainy 

weather. A warm welcome to the new families that have commenced this term at St Mary’s. We hope you 

will soon feel part of the St Mary’s Community. We also welcome two new Staff members for Semester 

Two.  Miss Anisha Pretorios is teaching in Year Five and Mrs Kristy Coyle is assisting Mrs Tait in Year 

One.   

 

Visitors to St Mary’s  

This Thursday at St Mary’s we will be hosting the Leadership Teams from St Joseph’s Boulder, John Paul 

College, St Joseph’s Southern Cross, St Mary’s Merredin and Our Lady Star of the Sea in                        

Esperance known as the GEMS network. Representatives from Catholic Education WA will be leading 

the visitors in Professional Learning. They will also be having a tour of our beautiful school.   

 

Swimming Fees  

Thank you to everyone who has managed to organise their swimming forms and payment so promptly. 

This is a huge effort, and we now only have a few families who have forms and payments outstanding. 

Learning to swim is part of the School Curriculum and such an important life skill.  Thank you to Mrs 

Miller and Mrs Osmetti for co-ordinating the process.  

 

Pick Up Lanes  

Just a reminder that the road at the front of the school is a queuing lane in the afternoon leading in 

through the gates to the front pick up point. The children need to wait in the supervised area in the     

carpark. They are not allowed to wait on the roadside for safety reasons. Also, it stops the flow of 

traffic in the queuing lane.  

Please do not park in front of the school office between 3.00pm-3.30pm as it causes great difficulty to the 

flow through lane.  

 

Jump Jam  

Jump Jam is held on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in the Undercover Area. The time has been 

changed to 8.30am. The majority of children are at School by 8.30am where previously classroom doors 

were opened so the decision was made to move Jump Jam to the earlier time to maximise learning in our 

core subjects which will now start promptly at 8.45am.  

 

Interschool Cross Country  

The Interschool Cross Country team are training very hard in preparation for the Interschool Cross     

Country Carnival on Friday the 30th July. We wish them every success and thank Miss Ellis for all her 

hard work and dedication to the team.  

 
 

God Bless,    

Elizabeth Browner Principal  



MANDATE LETTER–  CHALLENGES TO INTEGRATING FAITH AND LIFE 

 

Most importantly, the split between faith and life, rather than their integration, weakens 

people’s ability to see the relationship between the Christian Message and the deeper 

questionings and yearnings in the human heart.  This leads to difficulty in understanding  

what it means to say that those who have received Baptism share in the ‘new life’ in 

Christ. 

Over the next five Sundays the church will read from John’s gospel.  Today we read about 

the      miracle of the loaves and the fishes.  It is a story which helps us to understand more 

about the       eucharist.  It also reminds us that many in our world are without food. 

 GOSPEL 

Listen to the Gospel according to John  

6:5 –13 

 

When Jesus saw the large crowd coming     

toward him, he asked Philip, “Where will we 

get enough food to feed all these people?”  

Philip answered, “Don’t you know that it 

would take almost a year’s wages just to buy 

only a little bread for each of these people?” 

Andrew spoke up and said, “There is a boy 

here who has five small loves of barley bread 

and two fish.  But what good it that with all 

these people?”  Jesus took the bread in his 

hands and gave thanks to God.  Then he 

passed the bread to the people, and he did 

the same with the fish, until everyone had 

plenty to eat.  The people ate all they wanted 

and Jesus told his disciples to gather up all 

the leftovers, so that nothing would be      

wasted.   

 

The Gospel of the Lord. 

PRAYER 

 

Loving God, 

We thank you for food 

 and nourishment. 

Show us how to share 

 what we have been given  

and to be your generous disciples. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

 

Amen 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

    AMENDED OPENING TIMES  
                 MONDAY—CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY — 8.30am to 9.00am 

FRIDAY — 8.30am to 9.00am 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DON’T MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 MONTH.    

ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED WITHIN 7 DAYS 

OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN AND TAGS   ARE      

INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES.       

A REMINDER THAT THE UNIFORM SHOP IS ALL VOLUNTARY AND WE TRY OUR BEST. 

Any Queries please phone Marcelle Caputo 0438941439 

TRUST 

 

 

 

 

Open Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

For second hand uniforms please contact Ingrid Fitzgibbins 0412327113  

 

 

 

School Fee Option 1  &  2 is now overdue 

Please contact Karen Osmetti in the office  

at your earliest convenience 

tel:0412327113


ACCEPTANCE 

Tickets available before and after 

school in the undercover area 

$2 each or 3 for $5 



COMMUNITY 

       $5.00 EACH 

ENQUIRIES TO THE    

 SCHOOL OFFICE 



COMMUNITY 

Population Health at Ware Street immunisation clinics are available by 

booked appointments Monday to Friday 8:30am-11:30am and                              

Tuesday and Thursday afternoon 1-4pm  

http://www.cfe.org.au


COMMUNITY 

http://www.cfe.org.au




RESPECT & RESPONSIBILITY 





RESPECT & RESPONSIBILITY 


